EX30. ACCESS FOR DISABLED PEOPLE: DENNY TOWN CENTRE

The Executive considered a report by the Director of Development Services presenting
an options appraisal in regard to disabled access within Denny Town Centre.

Council had agreed in October 2011 to progress the regeneration of Denny Town
Centre and had submitted this planning application in April 2012 in respect of the
regeneration project. A detailed planning application had been approved by the Planning
Committee in January 2013 subject to various conditions and members had asked for a
review of the disabled access arrangements. A review had been undertaken by officers
with 5 options identified. An assessment of each option was presented with a
recommendation that option 5 — the present design as outlined in the approved planning
application — be supported.

Decision

The Executive agreed to promote option 5 being the present design as outlined
in the approved detailed planning application for Denny Town Centre.



